
Celebrating 400 Years!
Scouts in the UK have developed a program that celebrates the
Pilgrims  leaving  England  and  landing  here  in  present  day
Massachusetts.

The year 2020 is the 400th anniversary of that event. Scouts
in the UK have contacted units in Plymouth, MA to partner with
over the next year.  There are currently 20 units that have
signed up indicating that they would like to take part in the
program.

This program is a number of activities based on many of the
things that the Pilgrims did once they arrived in present day
Plymouth. There are skills that are divided from easy to more
difficult and available for Cub Scouts, Scouts BSA or Venture
Crews.

Troop 51 has spearheaded this program and is in touch with
Scouts in the UK. Please see the flyer below for contact
information.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/celebrating-400-years/



